Scott Boettcher

From: Frasl, Kenneth <kefrasl@usgs.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 21, 2018 8:22 AM

To: Scott Boettcher; Trent Lougheed

Cc: Marshall, Cameron; Mastin, Mark

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] RE: Equipment costs to relocate Chehalis at Waster Treatment Plant.

Trent and Scott,

The updated price for equipment will be $6,450. Some of the existing equipment will be reused.The USGS will provide
labor to move the gage, get necessary DOT permits and survey the gage to NAVD 88 datum as our contribution to the
move. We would like to salvage the existing gage house if possible. Please note that precipitation monitoring will
probably not be possible at the new location.

Please let me know if you have questions.

Thanks,
Ken

On Fri, Sep 21, 2018 at 8:10 AM Scott Boettcher <scottb@sbgh-partners.com> wrote:

Thanks Trent/Ken.

Scott

From: Trent Lougheed <tlougheed@ci.chehalis.wa.us>

Sent: Friday, September 21, 2018 8:08 AM

To: Frasl, Kenneth <kefrasl@usgs.gov>; Marshall, Cameron <marshall@usgs.gov>
Cc: Scott Boettcher <scottb@sbgh-partners.com>

Subject: RE: Equipment costs to relocate Chehalis at Waster Treatment Plant.

Ken,

Excellent timing since | brought this up to Scott at the Flood Authority Meeting yesterday, and he said to send him a
reminder with the cost. Would you happen to have an updated cost of the equipment that would be needed?

Trent



From: Frasl, Kenneth [mailto:kefrasl@usgs.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 12:35 PM

To: Trent Lougheed; Marshall, Cameron

Subject: Re: Equipment costs to relocate Chehalis at Waster Treatment Plant.

Hello Trent, are there any updates on the status of relocating the gage at the ole Wastewater Treatment Plant?

Thanks, Ken

On Thu, Aug 10, 2017 at 8:30 AM, Trent Lougheed <tlougheed@ci.chehalis.wa.us> wrote:

Ken,

Thanks for the info; | will put the formal request into the Flood Authority, but probably wouldn’t plan on any funding
until the State’s Capital Budget gets approved.

Trent

From: Frasl, Kenneth [mailto:kefrasl@usgs.gov]

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 8:25 AM

To: Trent Lougheed

Cc: Mastin, Mark

Subject: Equipment costs to relocate Chehalis at Waster Treatment Plant.

Trent,

The costs for moving the Chehalis at Wastewater Treatment Plant (12025100) gage are as follows;

City of Chehalis to provide $6,000 to purchase a new radar stage sensor and mount, new wire-weight gage, solar panel
and regulator. The existing gage is on A/C power. The new gage will use solar power.



The USGS will move the gage. Provide the shelter and all necessary hardware. Run levels and tie the gage to datum
(NAVD 88). Acquire permission from WSDOT for installation of gage on the bridge.

We would like to salvage the shelter on the treatment plant property at some point.

Please let me know if you have questions.

Thanks,

Ken

Kenneth Frasl

Western Washington Field Office Chief
Washington Water Science Center

US Geological Survey

934 Broadway, Suite 300

Tacoma, WA 98402

PHONE (253) 552-1670

FAX (253) 552-1581

CELL (253) 732-2881

kefrasl@usgs.gov
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